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Green Termite Bait Systems

From: John Gibbins [artificer777@bigpond.com]
Sent:  Tuesday, 13 December 2005 6:31 AM
To: greenpest@greenpest.com.au

Subject: Praise for Barry Guthrie

Good morning,

Barry Guthrie came to our place last week doing a thorough and professional job in trying
to solve the black ants in the residence problem. Although not feeling well that day he
systematically went about his work, leaving nothing to chance. He explained what he was
doing and why, being a credit to your company and clearly exhibiting its attitude to
customers. We would be recommending you to others, unlike the shysters (including the
well know Brand names) who have been here in the past.

Many thanks,

]

John GIBBINS
0414 422 766 Mobile
07 5522 6300 Direct

]

13/12/2005



